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Recognizing the exaggeration ways to get this ebook northern lights his dark
materials is additionally useful. You have remained in right site to start
getting this info. acquire the northern lights his dark materials colleague
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You could purchase lead northern lights his dark materials or acquire it as
soon as feasible. You could quickly download this northern lights his dark
materials after getting deal. So, past you require the book swiftly, you can
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isnt it? You have to favor to in this declare

Northern Lights Philip PULLMAN 1995
His Dark Materials: Northern Lights Classic Art Edition Philip Pullman
2021-11-04 The first volume in Philip Pullman's groundbreaking His Dark
Materials trilogy.
His Dark Materials Philip Pullman 2007 Lyra Belacqua tries to prevent kidnapped
children from becoming the subject of gruesome experiments, helps Will Parry
search for his father, and finds that she and Will are caught in a battle
between the forces of the Authority and those gathered by her uncle, Lord
Asriel.
Northern Lights Philip Pullman 2017-10-30 The incredible story of Lyra Belacqua
will begin in La Belle Sauvage- the first volume of The Book of Dust. Now you
have the opportunity to revisit her adventures in Northern Lights, with this
graphic novel adaptation of a masterpiece, which comes to life with incredible
full-colour art. Follow Lyra's story once again in a way you've never
experienced it before, as the arrival of her fearsome uncle, Lord Asriel, draws
her to the heart of a terrible struggle - a struggle born of Gobblers and
stolen children, witch clans and armoured bears. Lyra hurtles toward danger in
the cold far North, never suspecting the shocking truth, that she alone is
destined to win, or to lose, this more-than-mortal battle. This edition
combines all three illustrated volumes of the story, now available for the very
first time in hardback.
His Dark Materials: Northern Lights (Gift Edition) Philip Pullman 2019-10-17
The first volume in Philip Pullman's groundbreaking HIS DARK MATERIALS trilogy,
now a thrilling, critically acclaimed BBC/HBO television series. First
published in 1995, and acclaimed as a modern masterpiece, this first book in
the series won the UK's top awards for children's literature. "Without this
child, we shall alldie." Lyra Belacqua and her animal daemon live half-wild and
carefree among scholars of Jordan College, Oxford. The destiny that awaits her
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will take her to the frozen lands of the Arctic, where witch-clans reign and
ice-bears fight. Her extraordinary journey will have immeasurable consequences
far beyond her own world... This gift edition has a beautiful cover from
celebrated illustrator, Melissa Castrillon.
His Dark Materials 3: The Amber Spyglass (Gift Edition) Philip Pullman
2019-11-21 NOW A MAJOR, CRITICALLY ACCLAIMED BBC/HBO TV SERIES "We're going to
the land of the dead - and we're going to come back." Will and Lyra, whose
fates are bound together by powers beyond their own worlds, have been violently
separated. But they must find each other, for ahead of them lies the greatest
war that has ever been - and a journey to a dark place from which no one has
ever returned... The third volume in PhilipPullman's groundbreaking HIS DARK
MATERIALStrilogy, in astunning gift edition illustrated by Melissa Castrillon.
His Dark Materials: The Golden Compass (Book 1) Philip Pullman 2001-11-13 HIS
DARK MATERIALS IS NOW AN HBO ORIGINAL SERIES STARRING DAFNE KEEN, RUTH WILSON,
JAMES McAVOY, AND LIN-MANUEL MIRANDA! The modern fantasy classic that
Entertainment Weekly named an “All-Time Greatest Novel” and Newsweek hailed as
a “Top 100 Book of All Time.” Philip Pullman takes readers to a world where
humans have animal familiars and where parallel universes are within reach.
Lyra is rushing to the cold, far North, where witch clans and armored bears
rule. North, where the Gobblers take the children they steal—including her
friend Roger. North, where her fearsome uncle Asriel is trying to build a
bridge to a parallel world. Can one small girl make a difference in such great
and terrible endeavors? This is Lyra: a savage, a schemer, a liar, and as
fierce and true a champion as Roger or Asriel could want. But what Lyra doesn't
know is that to help one of them will be to betray the other... A masterwork of
storytelling and suspense, Philip Pullman's award-winning The Golden Compass is
the first in the His Dark Materials series, which continues with The Subtle
Knife and The Amber Spyglass. A #1 New York Times Bestseller Winner of the
Guardian Prize for Children's Fiction Published in 40 Countries "Arguably the
best juvenile fantasy novel of the past twenty years." —The Washington Post
"Very grand indeed." —The New York Times "Pullman is quite possibly a genius."
—Newsweek Don't miss Philip Pullman's epic new trilogy set in the world of His
Dark Materials! ** THE BOOK OF DUST ** La Belle Sauvage The Secret Commonwealth
Northern Lights Philip Pullman 2019-11 Lyra Belacqua and her animal daemon live
half-wild and carefree among scholars of Jordan College, Oxford. The destiny
that awaits her will take her to the frozen lands of the Arctic, where witchclans reign and ice-bears fight. Her extraordinary journey will have
immeasurable consequences far beyond her own world...
Novels by Philip Pullman Source Wikipedia 2013-09 Please note that the content
of this book primarily consists of articles available from Wikipedia or other
free sources online. Commentary (novels not included). Pages: 24. Chapters: His
Dark Materials, Northern Lights, The Amber Spyglass, The Tiger in the Well, The
White Mercedes, The Shadow in the North, The Subtle Knife, Clockwork, The Ruby
in the Smoke, I was a Rat! or The Scarlet Slippers, The Good Man Jesus and the
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Scoundrel Christ, The Firework-Maker's Daughter, Count Karlstein, The Scarecrow
and his Servant, The Tin Princess, The Haunted Storm, The Broken Bridge.
Excerpt: His Dark Materials is a trilogy of fantasy novels by Philip Pullman
comprising Northern Lights (1995, published as The Golden Compass in North
America), The Subtle Knife (1997), and The Amber Spyglass (2000). It follows
the coming-of-age of two children, Lyra Belacqua and Will Parry, as they wander
through a series of parallel universes against a backdrop of epic events. The
three novels have won various awards, most notably the 2001 Whitbread Book of
the Year prize, won by The Amber Spyglass. Northern Lights, won the Carnegie
Medal for children's fiction in the UK in 1995. The trilogy as a whole took
third place in the BBC's Big Read poll in 2003. The story involves fantasy
elements such as witches and armoured polar bears, and alludes to a broad range
of ideas from such fields as physics, philosophy, and theology. The trilogy
functions in part as a retelling and inversion of John Milton's epic Paradise
Lost; with Pullman commending humanity for what Milton saw as its most tragic
failing. The series has drawn criticism for its negative portrayal of
Christianity and religion in general. Pullman's publishers have primarily
marketed the series to young adults, but Pullman also intended to speak to
adults. North American printings of The Amber Spyglass have censored passages
describing Lyra's incipient sexuality. Pullman has published two short stories
related to His Dark Materials: ..
Soar Joan Bauer 2017-01-03 Moving to Hillcrest, Ohio, when his adoptive father
accepts a temporary job, twelve-year-old Jeremiah, a heart transplant
recipient, has sixty days to find a baseball team to coach.
His Dark Materials Nicholas Wright 2005 From the novels by Philip Pullman, this
brilliant adaptation by Nicholas Wright of His Dark Materials is sure to be a
runaway success with your students - such is the popularity of the original
trilogy which has earned wide literary acclaim. Consists of the two critically
acclaimed plays performed at the National Theatre both printed in one volume thus offering exceptional value for money. Invaluable teacher's notes and
student drama activities written by Ruth Moore and Paul Bunyan, recognised
experts in the area of Drama in English. Philip Pullman worked closely with
playwright Nicolas Wright to create the text, and both writers have contributed
introductions to our edition. The exciting, highly imaginative storyline, which
captivates boys and girls alike, offers a wide range of textual and dramatic
investigations. Parts for all the class, and ideal for smaller groups, with
potential for interchangeable male/female roles.
Exploring Philip Pullman's His Dark Materials Lois H. Gresh 2007-10-30 His Dark
Materials is one of the most popular, award-winning fantasies of all time, a
bestselling trilogy hailed as "a modern classic" by The New York Times. Now,
for the first time ever, Lois H. Gresh helps young readers examine Pullman's
intricate universe with Exploring His Dark Materials, the ultimate companion
guide. Gresh's fun, interactive book explores the complex science, religion,
and fantastic elements of His Dark Materials in a way that's both informative
and fun for younger readers. Exploring His Dark Materials is filled with
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sidebars, history, facts and an in-depth analysis of the books, answering
questions like: *What are daemons? *Why is dust important to the series? * Is
Dark Material real and how does it relate to our universe? * What are the
origins of ghosts and shapeshifters? *And much more! Exploring His Dark
Materials is a thrilling and essential guide for young adults to help them
explore this fantastic and challenging fantasy world.
His Dark Materials 2011 Lyra Belacqua tries to prevent kidnapped children from
becoming the subject of gruesome experiments, decides to help Will Parry search
for his father, and finds that she and Will are caught in a battle between the
forces of the Authority and those gathered by her uncle, Lord Asriel.
The Golden Compass Philip Pullman 2015 "This second volume of the graphic novel
finds Lyra in the far North. With the help of Gyptian fighters, newfound witch
allies, and the armored bear Iorek Byrnison, she means to rescue the children
held captive by the notorious Gobblers"--Amazon.com.
The Science of Philip Pullman's His Dark Materials Mary Gribbin 2017-11-16 The
amazing true science behind the fiction of His Dark Materials, ideal for fans
of the original trilogy and The Book of Dust, with an introduction by Philip
Pullman. Award-winning science writers Mary and John Gribbin reveal how the
world of Pullman's His Dark Materials trilogy (Northern Lights, The Subtle
Knife and The Amber Spyglass) is rooted in astonishing scientific truth.
Drawing on string theory and spacetime, quantum physics and chaos theory, they
answer fascinating questions such as: could parallel worlds like Will's and
Lyra's really exist? How does the subtle knife cut through anything? Could
there be a bomb like the one made with Lyra's hair? And, of course, what are
the Dark Materials?
His Dark Materials Illuminated Millicent Lenz 2005 The first critical analysis
of Philip Pullman's cross-age fantasy trilogy.
Northern Lights Philip Pullman 2005 When NORTHERN LIGHTS was published in 1995,
the adventures of Lyra and her daemon was immediately recognised as a
masterpiece of children's fiction. It won the Carnegie Medal and the Guardian
Fiction Award, and has gone on to sell in its millions to children and adult
readers across the world.
The Book of Dust: La Belle Sauvage (Book of Dust, Volume 1) Philip Pullman
2019-06-04 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Philip Pullman returns to the parallel
world of His Dark Materials--now an HBO original series starring Dafne Keen,
Ruth Wilson, James McAvoy, and Lin-Manuel Miranda--to expand on the story of
Lyra, "one of fantasy's most indelible heroines" (The New York Times Magazine).
Don't miss Volume II of The Book of Dust: The Secret Commonwealth Malcolm
Polstead and his daemon, Asta, are used to overhearing news and the occasional
scandal at the inn run by his family. But during a winter of unceasing rain,
Malcolm finds a mysterious object--and finds himself in grave danger. Inside
the object is a cryptic message about something called Dust; and it's not long
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before Malcolm is approached by the spy for whom this message was actually
intended. When she asks Malcolm to keep his eyes open, he begins to notice
suspicious characters everywhere: the explorer Lord Asriel, clearly on the run;
enforcement agents from the Magisterium; a gyptian named Coram with warnings
just for Malcolm; and a beautiful woman with an evil monkey for a daemon. All
are asking about the same thing: a girl--just a baby--named Lyra. Lyra is at
the center of a storm, and Malcolm will brave any peril, and make shocking
sacrifices, to bring her safely through it. "Too few things in our world are
worth a seventeen-year wait: The Book of Dust is one of them." --The Washington
Post "The book is full of wonder. . . . Truly thrilling." --The New York Times
"People will love the first volume of Philip Pullman's new trilogy with the
same helpless vehemence that stole over them when The Golden Compass came out."
--Slate
His Dark Materials Philip Pullman 2002
His Dark Materials Trilogy Philip Pullman 2007 Philip Pullman's classic trilogy
is now available as a stunning bind-up edition. Since the first volume was
published in 1995, and has now been filmed as The Golden Compass, the trilogy
has been acclaimed as a modern masterpiece, and has won the UK's top awards for
children's literature. Today, the fabulous story of Lyra and her daemon is read
and loved by adults and children alike. The extraordinary story moves between
parallel universes. Beginning in Oxford, it takes Lyra and her animal-daemon
Pantalaimon on a dangerous rescue mission to the ice kingdoms of the far North,
where she begins to learn about the mysterious particles they call Dust - a
substance for which a terrible war between different worlds will be fought...
"This trilogy is one of the great imaginative works in the English language.
And it contains one of the best villains in all literature." - Terry Jones
Philip Pullman has won the CILIP Carnegie Medal, the Guardian Children's
Fiction Award, the Children's Book of the Year - British Book Awards, the
Whitbread Book of the Year, the Eleanor Farjeon Award and the Astrid Lindgren
Award.
His Dark Materials Philip Pullman 2007 Philip Pullman's multiple-award-winning
trilogy is an international best-seller, captivating millions of readers both
young and old. The extraordinary story moves between parallel universes.
Beginning in Oxford, it takes Lyra and her animal-daemon Pantalaimon on a
dangerous rescue mission to the ice kingdoms of the far north, where she begins
to learn about the mysterious particles they call Dust - a substance for which
a terrible war between different worlds will be fought...
His Dark Materials Philip Pullman 2011 Northern Lights introduces Lyra, an
orphan, who lives in a parallel universe in which science, theology and magic
are entwined. Lyra's search for a kidnapped friend uncovers a sinister plot
involving stolen children and turns into a quest to understand a mysterious
phenomenon called Dust. In The Subtle Knife she is joined on her journey by
Will, a boy who possesses a knife that can cut windows between worlds. As Lyra
learns the truth about her parents and her prophesied destiny, the two young
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people are caught up in a war against celestial powers that ranges across many
worlds and leads to a thrilling conclusion in The Amber Spyglass. The epic
story Pullman tells is not only a spellbinding adventure featuring armoured
polar bears, magical devices, witches and daemons, it is also an audacious and
profound re-imagining of Milton's Paradise Lost. An utterly entrancing blend of
metaphysical speculation and bravura storytelling, HIS DARK MATERIALS is a
monumental and enduring achievement.
The Book of Dust: The Secret Commonwealth (Book of Dust, Volume 2) Philip
Pullman 2019-10-03 The #1 New York Times Bestseller! Return to the world of His
Dark Materials—now an HBO original series starring Dafne Keen, Ruth Wilson,
Andrew Scott, and Lin-Manuel Miranda—in the second volume of Philip Pullman’s
new bestselling masterwork The Book of Dust. The windows between the many
worlds have been sealed and the momentous adventures of Lyra Silvertongue’s
youth are long behind her—or so she thought. Lyra is now a twenty-year-old
undergraduate at St. Sophia’s College and intrigue is swirling around her once
more. Her daemon Pantalaimon is witness to a brutal murder, and the dying man
entrusts them with secrets that carry echoes from their past. The more Lyra is
drawn into these mysteries, the less she is sure of. Even the events of her own
past come into question when she learns of Malcolm Polstead’s role in bringing
her to Jordan College. Now Lyra and Malcolm will travel far beyond the confines
of Oxford, across Europe and into the Levant, searching for a city haunted by
daemons, and a desert said to hold the truth of Dust. The dangers they face
will challenge everything they thought they knew about the world, and about
themselves. Praise for The Book of Dust “It’s a stunning achievement, this
universe Pullman has created and continues to build on.” —The New York Times
“Pullman’s writing is simple, unpretentious, beautiful, true. The conclusion to
The Book of Dust can’t come soon enough.”—The Washington Post
His Dark Materials Philip Pullman 2013-01-07 The gripping first book in Philip
Pullman's 'His Dark Materials' trilogy, read by the author and a full cast.
Lyra lives among scholars in the hallowed halls of Jordan College, tearing
though Oxford's streets on mad quests for adventure. But her greatest adventure
begins when she hears of an extraordinary, magical particle of dust that is
rumoured to possess profound properties that could unite universes. Lyra and
her daemon, Pantalaimon, soon engage in a dangerous quest to protect the
particle from fearful destroyers. Set in an England both familiar and strange,
Philip Pullman's lively and taut story is a must for fantasy lovers of all
ages.
His Dark Materials Philip Pullman 2013-01-07 Part one of Philip Pullman's
masterpiece comes alive in this BBC Radio 4 full-cast dramatisation. The awardwinning 'His Dark Materials' trilogy is a breathtaking epic adventure spanning
a multitude of worlds. 'Northern Lights', the opening instalment, sees Lyra and
her shape-changing daemon embark on a dangerous quest. In Oxford, Lyra learns
that children are being kidnapped by the mysterious Gobblers. When her friend
Roger vanishes, she determines to find him and is given a powerful alethiometer
which can reveal the truth in all things. After discovering that the adults
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around her are not what they seem, Lyra and Pantalaimon join forces with a band
of Gyptians. Travelling north, they encounter witch-queens and armoured bears
before being captured and taken to Bolvangar - where children are being used in
terrible and secret experiments. The three novels in Philip Pullman's 'His Dark
Materials' sequence are bestsellers around the world and were dramatised for a
sell-out play at the National Theatre. 'Northern Lights' has won the Carnegie
Medal, the Guardian Award, the Children's Book of the Year, and was made into
'The Golden Compass' motion picture starring Nicole Kidman and Daniel Craig.
'Northern Lights' has an all-star cast including Terence Stamp, Emma Fielding,
Bill Paterson, Kenneth Cranham and Ray Fearon.
Northern Lights - The Graphic Novel Philip Pullman 2017-11-02 The incredible
story of Lyra Belacqua will begin in La Belle Sauvage - the first volume of The
Book of Dust. Now you have the opportunity to revisit her adventures in
Northern Lights, with this graphic novel adaptation of a masterpiece, which
comes to life with incredible full-colour art. Follow Lyra's story once again
in a way you've never experienced it before, as the arrival of her fearsome
uncle, Lord Asriel, draws her to the heart of a terrible struggle — a struggle
born of Gobblers and stolen children, witch clans and armoured bears. Lyra
hurtles toward danger in the cold far North, never suspecting the shocking
truth, that she alone is destined to win, or to lose, this more-than-mortal
battle. This edition combines all three illustrated volumes of the story, now
available for the very first time in hardback.
His Dark Materials Bind-Up Philip Pullman 2018-01-09 Philip Pullman's classic
trilogy is now available as a stunning bind-up edition with a new cover by
acclaimed illustrator Chris Wormell. Since the first volume was published in
1995, and has been filmed as THE GOLDEN COMPASS, the trilogy has been acclaimed
as a modern masterpiece, and has won the UK's top awards for children's
literature. The Book of Dust, the long-awaited follow-up, was named Waterstones
Book of the Year 2018. Today, the story of Lyra and her daemon is read and
loved by adults and children alike.
His Dark Materials: The Collectors Philip Pullman 2022-09-20 A chilling Gothic
tale with a revealing glimpse of the iconic Mrs. Coulter--one of Philip
Pullman's most enigmatic characters. This companion story to His Dark Materials
is now in print for the first time in a beautiful gift edition. In this darkly
delicious tale, internationally acclaimed author Philip Pullman invites readers
to meet the mysterious girl who will one day become the sinister Mrs. Coulter.
On a cold winter's night, two art collectors are settled before a fire in the
senior common room of a college in Oxford, discussing two new unusual pieces--a
portrait of a striking young woman and a bronze sculpture of a fearsome monkey.
How could they imagine that they are about to be caught in the cross-fire of a
story that has traveled across time and worlds. . . . Watch the HBO adaptation
of His Dark Materials, an original series starring Lin-Manuel Miranda, Dafne
Keen, Andrew Scott, and Ruth Wilson!
His Dark Materials Wormell Slipcase Philip Pullman 2018-09-06 Philip Pullman's
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groundbreaking HIS DARK MATERIALS trilogy, now a thrilling and critically
acclaimed BBC/HBO television series, available here in a paperback slipcase.
First published in 1995, and acclaimed as a modern masterpiece, the first book
in the series, Northern Lights, won the UK's top awards for children's
literature. Today, the story of Lyra and her daemon is read and loved by adults
and children alike. This boxset contains all three original books in the series
and has cover illustrations by esteemed artist, Chris Wormell, who also
illustrated the Book of Dustseries. This slipcase contains single paperback
editions of: Northern Lights The Golden Compass The Amber Spyglass
Lyra's Oxford Philip Pullman 2003 Lyra and Pantalaimon (now a pine-marten) are
back at Oxford, but their peace is shattered by Ragi, the daemon of the witch
Yelena, who is searching for a healing elixir to cure his witch.
The Golden Compass Philip Pullman 2002 Living among scholars in the hallowed
halls of Jordan College, Lyra hears rumors of a magical dust that supposedly
possesses powers that can unite whole universes, and begins a difficult and
dangerous journey to find it. Reissue. Teacher's Guide available.
The Subtle Knife Philip Pullman 2001 As the boundaries between worlds begin to
dissolve, Lyra and her daemon help Will Parry in his search for his father and
for a powerful, magical knife.
The Amber Spyglass Philip Pullman 2007 Lyra and Will find themselves at the
center of a battle between the forces of the Authority and those gathered by
Lyra's father, Lord Asriel.
His Dark Materials Trilogy CD Philip Pullman 2003-01-01 A box set containing
the BBC Radio 4 full-cast dramatisations of Philip Pullman's three books The
Amber Spyglass, Northern Lights, The Subtle Knife, set in a world which is
like, yet very unlike, our own.The trilogy, which mixes science, theology and
magic to fantastic and exciting effect, details Lyra's quest to find her
missing friend Will and her mission to uncover the secret of Dust.
Count Karlstein Philip Pullman 2017-03-29 Can you hear the distant howling of
hounds and the thunder of ghostly hooves? It's All Souls' Eve and Zamiel the
Demon Huntsman has come to claim his prey! He's headed straight for Castle
Karlstein, where the evil count has hatched an evil plan; he'll sacrifice his
two young nieces to save himself. Can Lucy and Charlotte outwit their uncle and
his oily henchmen to escape their dreadful fate? From the award-winning author
of The Golden Compass and The Subtle Knife comes a spooky, funny thriller just
right for those middle-grade readers looking for horror--and humor.
His Dark Materials: Northern Lights Philip Pullman 2021-09-02 The first volume
in Philip Pullman's groundbreaking His Dark Materials trilogy. "Without this
child, we shall all die." Lyra Belacqua and her animal daemon live half-wild
and carefree among scholars of Jordan College, Oxford. The destiny that awaits
her will take her to the frozen lands of the Arctic, where witch-clans reign
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and ice-bears fight. Her extraordinary journey will have immeasurable
consequences far beyond her own world... Northern Lights is one of the nation's
favourite books, adored by adults and children alike.
Northern Lights: The Illustrated Edition Philip Pullman 2020-11-05 Lyra
Belacqua and her animal daemon live half-wild and carefree among scholars of
Jordan College, Oxford. The destiny that awaits her will take her to the frozen
lands of the Arctic, where witch-clans reign and ice-bears fight. Her
extraordinary journey will have immeasurable consequences far beyond her own
world...
Once Upon a Time in the North Philip Pullman 2017-09-05 "A companion to His
dark materials"--Cover.
The Subtle Knife Philip Pullman 2007 Will is 12 years old, and he's just killed
a man. Now he's on his own, on the run, determined to discover the truth about
his father's disappearance.
Northern Lights: His Dark Materials 1 Philip Pullman 2015-03-05 Now a major BBC
series ‘Without this child, we shall all die.’ Lyra Belacqua lives half-wild
and carefree among the scholars of Jordan College, with her daemon,
Pantalaimon, always by her side. But the arrival of her fearsome uncle, Lord
Asriel, draws her to the heart of a terrible struggle – a struggle born of
stolen children, witch clans and armoured bears. As she hurtles towards danger
in the cold far North, Lyra never suspects the shocking truth: she alone is
destined to win, or to lose, the biggest battle imaginable.
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